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Enterprise

Community run at Lafarge

Caledon Enterprise

The community of Caledon and local elected officials will join the staff of Lafarge Canada Inc and Aecon Construction Ltd on
Saturday, Oct. 20 from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. for the inaugural Caledon Pit Run. This is the first time that the site is opening its
doors for a trail run. The event will take place within the scenic 2nd Concession of the Lafarge Aecon Caledon Pit, located
southwest of Charleston Road and Willoughby Road in Caledon. This will be a unique opportunity for runners to experience a
5K trail run or 1K walk through an active pit. Organizers anticipate over 500 people to attend the event (rain or shine). Money
raised from the run will support Caledon Community Services (CCS). The event will also host a Food Drive, a Kid’s Fun
Activity Corral with activities such as a Gold Nugget Hunt and Face Painting, a Sponsor Expo including a demo from the
Region of Peel Bomb Squad, a Heavy Equipment Display, and a tour of their nearby rehabilitated pits. It promises to be a day
full of fun activities for the whole family. Friends, neighbours, employees and anyone from the public interested in the event
are welcome to join. Register online at caledonpitrun.ca. All registration fees will go directly back to CCS to fund the new food
service hub being built on Healey Road in Bolton.
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